
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  20 December 2019  

Date of response:  15 January 2020 

Further request regarding details of Employment Permit application 

 

Request for information: 

 (NOTE: the questions below relate to a previous request made under the Code of Practice 

for Access to Public Information which can be found here: 

https://www.gov.gg/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=122647&p=0) 

1 - What was the number of people given as not needing an employment permit in the 

answer to the question: "Please tell us how many people not needing an Employment Permit 

applied, and why they were not employed by you"?  

2 - confirmation as to whether and in-policy application or an out-of-policy application was 

made?  

3 - if an in-policy application was made, which of the in-policy positions currently on the list 

of in-policy post was used? 

 
 
Response (provided by the Office of the Policy & Resources Committee):  

The number of people given as not needing an Employment Permit was two.  It was an out-

of-policy application. 

 

 

 

 

 


